
 
 

May 9, 2016 
Announcement 1141 

 

Attention Nursing Facility and ICF/IID Provider Types 19 

and 68:  Tracking Process Is Changing on July 1, 2016 

The Nursing Facility and Intermediate Care Facility for Individuals with Intellectual Disabilities (ICF/IID) tracking 

process will be changing as of July 1, 2016.  Starting on July 1, 2016, providers will need to submit the tracking 

form to Hewlett Packard Enterprise via the Long Term Care (LTC)/PASRR system.  Tracking forms will not be 

accepted by the Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) as of July 1, 2016. 

Provider training sessions are being scheduled in June and July to assist providers in learning the new process.  In 

the near future, it will be mandatory to use the PASRR system to submit the form.  For this reason, please be sure to 

attend the training.  Please visit the 2016 Nevada Medicaid Provider Training Registration website to register for 

one of the following training opportunities: 

Training for Nursing Facility and ICF/IID Providers 

June 9, 2016 

8:30 a.m. to 10:30 a.m.  

Virtual Room 

June 23, 2016 

1:00 p.m. to 3 p.m.   

Virtual Room 

July 12, 2016 

8:30 a.m. to 10:30 a.m.  

Virtual Room 

 

Training for ICF/IID Providers Only 

June 16, 2016 

3:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.  

Virtual Room 

June 23, 2016 

3:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.  

Virtual Room 

 

 

http://www.cvent.com/events/2016-nevada-medicaid-provider-training-registration-site/event-summary-29f3a82abe4a45a89c2cd819ab329289.aspx

